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Request 23-9616 Open

Dates

Received

October 19, 2023 via web

Requester

David Gotfredson

dgotfredson@cbs8.com

7677 Engineer Rd, San Diego, CA, 92111

858-472-3569

KFMB CBS 8 News - San Diego

Staff Assigned

Departments

Sheriff's Department

Point of contact

M. Kowalski

Request

All law enforcement calls for service to any unit number

in the Roadrunner Mobile Home Park, 51063 29 Palms

Hwy from June 1, 2023 to 10/19/2023. Please include...

"...the time, substance, and location of all complaints or
requests for assistance received by the agency and the time
and nature of the response thereto, including, to the extent
the information regarding crimes alleged or committed or
any other incident investigated is recorded, the time, date,
and location of occurrence, the time and date of the report,
the name and age of the victim, the factual circumstances
surrounding the crime or incident, and a general description
of any injuries, property, or weapons involved."

Please include complete CAD records related to the above

calls for service. Please include records indicating the final

disposition of the calls. Please provide the records via

email in digital format, if possible. I look forward to your

response as required by law.

Show less

External Message

October 27, 2023

Re: Request 23-9616

Dear David,

The San Bernardino County Sheriff’s

Department (“Department”) is in receipt

of your Public Records Act request.

Timeline Documents

Requester + Staff
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Pursuant to Government Code section

7922.535, we are requesting an

extension of fourteen (14) days to review

your request. We will contact you again

on or before November 10, 2023, and

provide you with an updated status.

Sincerely,

San Bernardino County Sheriff's

Department

October 27, 2023, 9:38am by D. Morgan, County Counsel Paralegal (Staff)

External Message

Dear Requester:

San Bernardino County is in receipt of

your Public Records Act request.

Pursuant to Government Code section

7922.535(a), the County anticipates

providing you an initial response to your

request within 10 days.

Should you have any questions, or if you

would like to provide further information

or clarification regarding your request,

please reply to this email.

October 19, 2023, 5:17pm

Department Assignment

Sheriff's Department

Request Opened

Request received via web

October 19, 2023, 5:17pm by the requester

Requester + Staff

Public

Public

FAQS & RESOURCES HELP PRIVACY TERMS SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY

https://sanbernardinocounty.nextrequest.com/faqs
https://www.nextrequest.civicplus.help/hc/en-us/sections/11652151127447-Requester-Resources
https://www.nextrequest.com/privacypolicy
https://www.nextrequest.com/termsofservice
http://www.sbcounty.gov/
https://www.nextrequest.com/

